
 
 

 

 

 

Dear PCCHA member,  

 

We invite you to join us as a sponsor for this year's Harvest Moon Gala, benefitting the PCCHA 

Youth Scholarship Fund. This year's event will be held on October 14th, 2016 at the PCCHA Holy Cow 

Performance Horses Futurity in Las Vegas, NV. 

 

Besides a beautiful evening of good cheer, great food and music, the highlights of the evening are the 

awarding of the PCCHA 2016 Hall of Fame and Clark Miller Sportsmanship Awards.  

 

Last year, over $12,000 was collected during the Harvest Moon Gala; we hope to surpass that amount 

this year with more features to attract even more cutting exhibitors, sponsors and guests. Exposure for 

sponsors has been increased with the larger number of guests attending.  

 

The PCCHA Youth Fund is a critical source of scholarships for PCCHA youth members in their quest 

of a higher education: over $16,000 will be awarded in 2016 and over $436,000 since its inception in 

1996.  At present, approximately $290,000 has been awarded and is being held in trust for PCCHA 

youths to use as they reach college age over the next several years. In addition, the Fund also sponsors 

youth cutting clinics and judging seminars. 

 

Please join us by pledging to a sponsorship level of support.  A financial commitment of  $2,500, 

$1000, $800 or $500 will provide various levels of special recognition and VIP tickets and seating as 

well as recognition in nationally published advertising for the event, the Futurity program, the event 

program, and event banners.  Please see the attached Pledge Form for more information. 

 

We hope you will join us as a major sponsor for this high profile, highly attended, exciting evening of 

celebration, networking, dining and dancing- a great night to support the past and future of the 

PCCHA. 

 

For more information, please contact us or see the link at www.pccha.com. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jim Tilton     Kim Davis 
Chairman, PCCHA Youth Fund   Event Chairwoman   

Jimtilton@comcast.net                                                  Kimdavislaw@comcast.net 

 

 
P.S. We just received a letter from Chrissy Madgwick who used her scholarship awards 
towards a baking and pastry management degree at the Oregon Culinary Institute. She 
currently works as a pastry cook at Del Posto which is a Michelin Star Fine Dining Italian 
Restaurant in Manhattan. 
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